
Craver, Patti

From: Doyle, Daniel
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2012 4:19 PM
To: richard.domingue@noaa.gov; Ritchie Graves (ritchie.graves@noaa.gov)
Subject: RE: NRC - Columbia Generating Station license renewal

Categories: CGS

Rich and Ritchie,

I just wanted to follow up with you both to ensure that you received our letter (dated 12/20/11) sent in response
to your letter (dated 10/24/11) regarding the renewal of the Columbia Generating Station operating
license. Please let me know if you did not receive the letters or if you would like to set up a telephone call to
discuss this issue.

NMFS letter (dated 10/24/11):
http://adamswebsearch2. nrc..qov/webSearch2/main. isp?AccessionNumber='ML1 1307A393'

NRC response letter to NMFS (dated 12/20/11):
http://adamswebsearch2. nrc..qov/webSearch2/main. isp?AccessionNumber='ML1 1335A1 27

More information about this review is available at this website:
http://www.nrc.gov/reactors/operating/licensincq/renewal/applications/columbia.html

Dan Doyle

Project Manager
Division of License Renewal
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
daniel. doyle(cnrc..qov
(301) 415-3748

From: Doyle, Daniel
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2011 3:20 PMVl
To: richard.domingueanoaa.gov; Ritchie Graves (ritchie.gravesanoaa.ciov)
Subject: NRC - Columbia Generating Station license renewal

Rich and Ritchie,

Attached is an electronic copy of the NRC's response to your letter dated 10/24/2011 regarding consultation for
the license renewal environmental review of Columbia Generating Station.

More information about this review is available at this website:
http://www.nrc.qov/reactors/operating/licensing/renewal/applications/columbia.html

Sincerely,
Dan Doyle

Project Manager
Division of License Renewal
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
daniel.doyle(cDnrc.qov


